
WEEKLY
NEWSLETTER
November 19, 2021

We returned from our four-day weekend having

celebrated Veterans Day as a school.

Our school enjoyed a successful Open House,

introducing many families to our community.  

We celebrated three of our students – Bo, Tatum, and

Emily – who won the Archdiocese-wide St. Joseph Art

& Essay Contest for their grade-levels! 

THE WEEK IT WAS

 St. Elizabeth was a Hungarian princess who lived

from 1207-1231.

Although she could have lived a life of royalty, she

chose instead to devote her life to God and to the

poor.

She embodies Pope Benedict XVI’s famous words

that, “We are not made for comfort, but for

greatness.”

SAINT OF THE WEEK
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WHAT'S NEXT:

St. Elizabeth of
Hungary 

Monday, November 22nd
Thanksgiving Food Drive

Wednesday, November 24th 
Half-Day & End of First Trimester

Thurs-Fri., November 25th-26th 
Thanksgiving Break 

Friday, December 3rd
First Friday Mass

Wednesday, December 8th
Immaculate Conception School Mass

Thursday, December 9th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences (Half-Day)

Friday, December 10th 
No School for Professional Development

Download Our App! 
Use the following link on your

mobile device
(https://a3a.me/staugustinesc
hool) or scan the QR code to

download our school app!

https://a3a.me/staugustineschool


Our Middle School students
make cards for our

veterans!
Emily, Bo, and TaTum

with the Superintend
ent! 

 8th Grade and KBuddies make turkeys!

Thanksgiving Food Drive: Reminder to please bring in the

recommended food items on Monday for the Thanksgiving Food

Drive in support of Lazarus House!

End-of-Trimester: Our first trimester ends this coming Wednesday.

Report cards will be distributed on Friday, December 3rd, and

Parent-Teacher Conferences for all K-8 students are scheduled for

December 9th. More information to follow. 

Half-Day Wednesday: On Wednesday, we will gather at the Church

at 9:30am for our Thanksgiving Prayer Service and then we will

return to school in time for the much-beloved Turkey Bowl! We’ll

distribute a message to parents about pick-up procedures since this

will be our first half-day of the year.

 Basketball: Coaches are being assigned, rosters are being finalized,

and practices should begin following Thanksgiving! 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

SCENES FROM THE WEEK

Pray
er 

Inten
tions

For the health and safety of
our entire school

community...



For the souls of all who have
gone before us, that they may

rest in eternal peace... 





St. Augustine and St. Julie,
Pray for Us!

There were 6 new reported cases of COVID-19 in our
school this week (5 of the cases came from two families).

COVID-19 UPDATES


